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American Legion Post 394 

6206 Lake Ave 
PO Box 158 

Williamson, NY 14589 
(315)589-3851 

 
The March 10, 2022 meeting was called to order by Commander Jerry 
Slater at 7:27 PM, 20 members present.  
 
New member – James Smith transferring to post. 
 
Minutes: Jim Ansell -  Bill Gleichauf moved to accept February 10, 
2022 minutes, seconded by Ed Schum.  Motion carried. 
 
Finance Report & Bell Jar Report – Jim Weidner –Wil Harding made 
a motion that the finance report be accepted, seconded by Dave 
Madison, motion carried.  Dave Madison moved that the bell jar report 
be accepted, seconded by Wil Harding.  Motion carried. 
 

Committee Reports 
 

Membership – John Pilc -18 members still need to renew. 
                                           127 paid members 
                                           1 New member 
                                           1 transfer 
  
Fellowship Room – John Pilc -Room doing well. 
                                                    Raffle for Hometown Banner project. 
                                                    Corn beef and cabbage, March 13 
ALR – Jerry Slater -By Laws be revised 

                                 Food box delivery April 9, help needed. 
 
County – Jim Weidner -Joint meeting with the auxiliary. 
                                        County membership at 88.08% of goal 
                                        Ontario and Marion posts having fundraisers 
                                        Certification of Insurance needed for  
                                        units. 
 
Boys State – Dave Madison – Meeting scheduled for March 31 at  
                                                 10:00 at the high school. 
 

 
 
 
 

 COMMANDER 
 Jerry Slater JR 

 

FIRST-VICE 

John Pilc 
585 626 2180 

SECOND-VICE 
Timn            George C. Russell 

585-261-0087 

THIRD-VICE 
  Sue Brennessel                      

   315-310-3439 

      ADJUTANT 
Jim Ansell 

435-267-4102 

FINANCE 
Jim Weidner 
716-449-6124 

SGT-AT-ARMS 
Chuck Burst 

315-719-2993 

CHAPLAIN 
Dean Sheffield 
315-589-8987 

HISTORIAN 
Peter Evans 

315-589-8422 

    JUDGE ADVOCATE 
Chuck Brust 

315-719-3993 

     SERVICE OFFICER 
   Nate Cianciola 

315-576-7794 

MEMBER @ LARGE 
   Wil Harding 

585-749-5117 

TRUSTEES 
Tim Huff ’24 

        315-576-4115 

      Dave Madison ‘22 

         585-303-2964 

       Bill Gleichauf’23 
         919-475-3703 

POST #394 

(315)589-3851 



2 

Scholarship – Dave Madison – Grades are being reviewed. 
 
Post Property – Tim Huff/Bill Gleichauf – Roxanne Cleaning contracted.                                                           
                                                                      Emergency light batteries replaced. 
                                                                      Ramp door needs repaired. 
                                                                      Siding repair estimate $300 - $500. 
 

 
Color Guard/Firing Squad - Tim Huff – Honors provided for Wesley Backus on  

                                                                  February 12, 2022. 

                                                                  Memorial Day to be celebrated on holiday  

                                                                  traditional date.  Parade will be in the morning. 

                                                                  No word yet on Apple Blossom Festival. 

                                                                  Flags need to be ordered. 

 

 

Americanism - Tim Huff – Support truckers and Ukranians 

 

Publicity and Scouting – Jim Ansell – Hometown Hero Banner can drive on May 19, 

2022. 

 

Sick Call - Dean Sheffield – Move Ray Walvoord to shut in list. 

 

Service Officer – Nate Cianciola – No Report 

 

Unfinished Business 

Wil Harding provided an update on the electronic entry system. 

Dean Sheffield moved to increase death benefits payment to $400, seconded by Jim 

Weidner.  Motion to table discussion to next meeting made by Dave Madison seconded 

by Nate Cianciola.  Motion to table carried. 

 

New Business 

Dave Madison moved to continue the lawn care service, seconded by Chuck Brust. 

Motion carried. 

Jim Ansell moved that the post fund 3 Hometown Horo Banners, seconded by Dave 

Madison.  Motion carried. 

 

Correspondence – 3 Thank-You letters received. 

Good of the Legion 

Dennis McCarthy was presented with a Past Commander pin. 

Harold Styker was presented with a 75 year Membership Certificate. 
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Legion Drawing - $21.25 won by Dennis McCarthy 

 

 

Next meeting:  April 14, 2022, dinner at 6:30/ meeting 7:30 

 

 

Please take moment to remember our shut ins: 

 

 
 
 
 
Walter Yantch, 5748 Walworth Road, Ontario NY 14519 

John Becker, 2617 Route 88 N, Newark, NY 14513 

Ray Walvoord, 4281 Congdon Rd, Williamson, NY 14589 

                   

 

S A L 

Pancake breakfast will be on April 24, 2022 
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Auxiliary News 

On March 10th we held our monthly meeting, we had 9 members in attendance. We are 10 away 

from our membership goal, so if you haven’t sent in your renewal please do so. 

Continued discussion was had regarding the coat drive. 

Empire Girls State:  We have reached out to another unit in the county with the possibility of 

sending a young lady that they have chosen as an alternate, more info to come. 

We will be distributing Poppy’s in person this year.  The dates for this will be May 26th and May 

28th and will be held at Breen’s.  Please get in touch with Mary Merritt if you have some time on 

these days to help. 

Nominations for next year’s officers:      Sherryl Madison, President 

                                                                       Denise Palis, 1st Vice President 

                                                                        Jennie Sedore, 2nd Vice President 

                                                                        Sarah Jacobs, Secretary 

                                                                        Carol Steaderman, Treasurer 

Some discussion was held regarding the proposed dues increase from National.  

Until next month for God and Country 

Sherryl Madison, President 

Williamson Unit 394 

 


